
March 16, 2007

The Honorable Samuel W. Bodman
Secretary of Energy
Washington, D.C.  20585

Dear Mr. Secretary:

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I want to thank you for
taking time to meet with the Commission recently.  We very much enjoyed our conversations on
a variety of topics important to our agencies’ interests in nuclear energy.

Please accept the enclosed photograph of your visit to the NRC.  The Commission looks 
forward to continued discussions with you in the future.

Sincerely,

     /RA/

Dale E. Klein

Enclosure:  Photograph



March 16, 2007

Mr. Dennis R. Spurgeon
Assistant Secretary for Nuclear Energy
U.S. Department of Energy
Washington, D.C.  20585

Dear Mr. Spurgeon:

On behalf of the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC), I want to thank you for
taking time to meet with the Commission recently to share the U.S. Department of Energy’s
vision and program goals for the Office of Nuclear Energy.  Continued communication of our
staffs will be critical to planning and licensing new nuclear energy projects.

Please accept the enclosed photographs of your visit to the NRC.  The Commission
looks forward to continued communication on these important projects.

Sincerely,

     /RA/

Dale E. Klein

Enclosure:  Photographs
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